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Industry Assessments 
Department of Planning, Industry & Environment 
Locked Bag 
PARRAMATTA NSW 2124 
 
Attention: Asini Rajapakse 

 
 

SSD-11606719 – PART 4 SSD EXHIBITION OF EIS  
EASTERN CREEK REP 1 KANGAROO AVENUE _ EASTERN CREEK  

 
Dear Ms Rajapakse, 

 
Transport for New South Wales (TfNSW) is in receipt of the Department’s correspondence dated 19 July 2022, relevant to       

SSD-11606719 Environmental Assessment, as referred to TfNSW in accordance with Clause 2.122 and Column 2, Schedule 3 of 

State Environmental Planning Policy (Transport and Infrastructure) 2021.  

TfNSW advises that the issues previously raised for inclusion in the Secretary’s Environmental Assessment Requirements (SEARs) 
have generally been adequately addressed. 
 
Further, the applicant to please liaise with TfNSW, Customer Journey Planning via development.ctmp.cjp@transport.nsw.gov.au 
for final endorsement of the Construction Pedestrian and Traffic Management Plan (CPTMP), prior to the issue of any construction 
certificate, demolition or excavation works. 

 
Should you have any queries relevant to the aforementioned SSD, please do not hesitate to contact Brett Morrison, Senior Land 

Use Planner via email at development.sydney@transport.nsw.gov.au  

 
Yours sincerely, 

 
Muriel Maher 
Senior Coordinator Land Use 
Planning and Programs 
Greater Sydney Division 
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